Charlestown Heritage and Historic District Commission
November 24, 2020 Unapproved Minutes
Present: Duane Wetherby, Joyce Higgins, Phil Turner, John Streeter (ex officio - Selectboard)
The meeting came to order at &:10 PM The October minutes were approved 3-0.  (Joyce Higgins moved, Phil Turner seconded)
The treasurer’s report was distributed and approved 3-0.  (Duane Weatherby moved, Phil Turner seconded)
The invoice for the $5,500 down-payment on the cannon enclosure was approved 5-0.  (Duane Wetherby moved, Joyce Higgins seconded. Wes Van Velser and Joann approved by proxy.)
A discussion ensued about the 2021 budget. John Streeter indicated that Duane should request a meeting from Nancy Houghton of the Finance Committee.  The Finance Committee is meeting on Monday evenings at the Community Room.
It was also discussed and recommended that the Town needs to have a chapter written into the new Master Plan on Historical Resources.  Phil Turner agreed to work on that after his work on the Economic Development Task Force and Public Utilities Task Force is essentially complete.
Meeting adjourned at 8:30 PM
							Respectfully submitted,
							Philip Turner, Acting Secretary


